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From: Robert Core <RCore@swindon.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 January 2018 10:32

To: Joyce Holman; Andy Reeves; Paula Harrison
Cc: Mark Jennings; Martin Hambidge

Subject: Angling Lease Information

Dear All

The leases for the below fishing clubs are about to expire on the 315t March and we are looking to
renew them again on our usual ten year lease. There has been no asset transfer as yet to the
parishes but | wanted to let you all know so that you have the opportunity to comment before | do
so. Please let me know by the end of January if there are any objections, | would point out that
our lease does include a six months termination clause by either party.

The areas and clubs are:

Lawns Upper & Lower Lakes (Lawns Angling Club) Central Swindon South
Parish Council.

Peatmoor Lagoon (Peatmoor Angling Club) West Swindon Parish
Council.

Plaums Pit (Plaum’s Pit Angling Club) Central Swindon North Parish
Council.

Raychem Lagoon (Raychem Angling Club) Central Swindon North

Parish Council.
Kind Regards

Rob Core (rcore@swindon.gov.uk)

Grounds Maintenance, Parks & Open Spaces
Service Manager

Street Smart
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Swindon Borough Council

SN1 2JH

Tel: 01793 46 4551
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The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Swindon Borough Council
unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify
me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or
disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data
Protection Act 1998 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also confirms
that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for the presence of computer viruses. However, Swindon
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